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BETTER TRAINS AND SAFER JOURNEYS ON SHEPPARTON LINE 

The Victorian Government’s major upgrade of the Shepparton Line is forging ahead with a preferred contractor 
selected to deliver Stage 2 of the project. 

A joint venture between Coleman Rail and KBR has been selected to deliver the infrastructure for VLocity trains to 
travel to and from Shepparton for the first time – improving reliability and making journey’s more comfortable for 
passengers. 

The VLocity is the newest train in the V/Line fleet and features mobile signal boosters for better phone coverage 
and improved accessibility for passengers with prams or mobility aids. 

The project will extend platforms at Mooroopna, Murchison East and Nagambie stations to accommodate the 
longer VLocity trains, and build a new stabling facility in an industrial area north of Shepparton Station. 

The project will also upgrade 59 level crossings between Donnybrook and Shepparton to boost safety for road users 
and train passengers. An extension to the crossing loop near Murchison East will enable trains to pass each other, 
improving reliability on the line. 

The Government is investing $356 million in the first two stages of the Shepparton Line Upgrade, maximising 
benefits for passengers while minimising the disruption to services. Stage 1 of the project has already enabled 10 
additional weekly services for the line. 

The contractor will soon begin early works including site investigations, industry engagement and design work, with 
Stage 2 of the line upgrade scheduled to be complete in late 2022. 

Shepparton locals can have their say on the new stabling facility by completing an online survey or booking a time 
to speak with the project team at engage.vic.gov.au/bigbuild. 

Quotes attributable to Minister for Transport Infrastructure Jacinta Allan 

“The Shepparton Line is a vitally important part of our regional train network, which is why the Victorian 
Government has invested $356 million in the first two stages of this major upgrade.” 

“It will give Shepparton passengers the modern and reliable trains they’ve been calling for and provide more services 
more often.” 

Quotes attributable to Member for Northern Victoria Mark Gepp 

“This upgrade is giving Shepparton residents access to modern transport infrastructure and making it easier than 
ever to enjoy the comfort of travelling by train.” 

“Drivers will also see the benefits of the level crossing upgrades, which will make crossing the line much safer for 
motorists.” 


